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Overview 
After conducting site visits in several communities, we discovered that many of the late trap cleanings 
were at facilities serviced by Speedy Clean.  We contacted Speedy Clean and were informed that they 
had fallen behind on their regular customers due to several employees being out of work because of 
injuries.  They are working through a plan to have everyone back on schedule by the end of August. 

 

Overview by Community 
 
Darboy Sanitary District:   Ban Vinai continues to be a problem, as their erratic business hours and lack 
of a reliable management contact makes contacting them to discuss their trap cleaning difficult.    We 
will post a notice on their entry door with the Sanitary District contact information and frequently visit 
the site in an attempt to find a time when they are open.     
 
A total of 2 reminder letters are required and 5 site visits will be conducted. 
  
Village of Combined Locks:   There were significant issues within the Village in July.     
 
No reminder letters are required and one site visit is necessary. 
  
Village of Kimberly:   With the exception of past due trap cleanings because of Speedy Clean, there were 
no significant issues within the Village in July. 
 
There are 3 reminder letters to send 4 site visits will be required.     
  
Village of Little Chute:   With the exception of issues with Speedy Clean, there were no significant issues 
within the Village during July.   
 
A total of 1 reminder letter will be sent and 5 site visits are required.  
 
City of Kaukauna:    St Mary’s Parish has closed their school and no longer requires a 6 month trap 
cleaning.  We moved them to a yearly schedule and will adjust that, if conditions warrant.   
  
A total of 3 reminder letters are required and 2 site visits will be performed.   


